
Whittingham PTA and friends -Pop up Shop.

Exciting news!! The pop up Shop will be open again in the Collectables shop in Alnwick from the 
7th December for one week.

Following the success of the last Pop up Shop we once again hope to raise lots of money for the 
PTA, the shop is in a prime location in Alnwick and should be busy with Christmas shoppers!

To make it a success we need as many things to sell, so if you, or anyone you know have anything 
from clothes, toys, books, DVDs, furniture, items for the home, baby accessories etc, please 
contact Julia on 07866 505829 or Nicola on 07832112117. Or alternatively arrange to meet at 
school or drop off at our homes. 
We have the keys from Thursday 3rd December so drop offs can be arranged at the shop from 
then and during our trading week.

We will also need as much help as possible the week before particularly Thursday 3rd and Friday 
4th December to set the shop up for opening on Monday 7th.

Your support would be greatly appreciated to make the shop as big a success as possible. It is a 
lot of hard work so the more people able to help will lighten the load for others. If you are able to 
help either with setting up or able to help in the shop please send your preferred day and times to 
Nicola Wood on the number above or email nicolawood11@hotmail.co.uk.

Thank you in advance 

Whittingham PTA


